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                       12/31/15                            
INFORMATION RELEASE 

Suspicious Death Investigation Update 
 

 On Thursday, December 24th, 2015, Deputies were dispatched to assist the California Highway Patrol 
(CHP) with a “man down” call in the area of Lynch Canyon Road, Vallejo. Medical personnel 
responded and pronounced Rebart Ordonio, a 53 year old Fairfield resident deceased. Ordonio’s car 
was located by CHP in the median of Westbound I-80, east of American Canyon unattended.  
 
The Solano County Coroner’s Office conducted an autopsy and determined Ordonio’s death was 
caused by blunt force chest trauma.  Based on information and evidence, Sheriff’s Detectives believe 
Ordonio was traveling on westbound I-80 when his car struck debris in the roadway, causing him to 
stop in the median. Ordonio exited his vehicle in darkness and accidently fell down the Lynch Canyon 
overpass embankment.  
 
Mr. Ordonio’s death appears to be a tragic accident. Our thoughts are with his loved ones during this 
difficult time.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone numbers listed 
below.   

 
 

 
Christine Castillo - Deputy Sheriff\Public Information Officer  
Solano County Sheriff’s Office  
530 Union Ave., Suite 100  
Fairfield, CA 94533  
Desk: (707)784-7511  
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